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UGC Asks Higher Educational Institutions to Engage Industry Experis as
Professors of Practice

The University Grants Commission (UGC) has asked higher educational institu-
tions to initiate necessary steps to engage professionais and industry experts as
Professors of Practice in their institutes. In a letter addressed to the Vice Chancel-
lors of Universities and Principals of Colleges across the country, the UGC has
observed one of the recommendations of National Education Policy 2020 is to
impart holistic and multidisciplinary education in higher educational institutions and
this may require the participation of experienced practitioners, professionals and
industry experts in the teaching-leaming process.
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